
ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
April 6th & 7th, 2019 

 

  
*********************************** 

 

A mandatory meeting for ALL Hospitality Committee members is scheduled for this coming Monday, 

April 8th at 6pm in the Bishop Perry Learning Center.  All members are expected to attend.  A variety of 

issues including very important upcoming events well be discussed. 

 

*********************************** 

 
On Saturday, April 13th, at 10am, there will be a “Mandatory” meeting for All Altar Servers accompanied 

by a parent or guardian.  This meeting is also for anyone who may want to become an Altar Server.   The 

meeting will take place in the Auditorium of the Bishop Perry Learning Center with Mr. Dan Foster.  

 
*********************************** 

 

On the weekend of April 27 th & 28th, 2019 Hospice of Acadians will be selling raffle tickets following 

each mass (5pm on Saturday at St. Joseph, 8am Sunday at St. Anthony and again following 10am Sunday 

mass at St Joseph).   Hospice of Acadiana is the only non-profit Cancer Support Group in Acadiana.  

Cancer has touched all of us at some time or other; either personally or through our families and 

community.  No one is ever turned away from their services.   Mrs. Mary Bergeron will present pertinent 

information to the congregation.  Weather permitting, we will set up tables & chairs outside for Coffee 

& Donuts following 10am Mass on Sunday. 

 

*********************************** 

 

Our faith community is still accepting donations to purchase Easter Lilies in memory of loved ones that 

will bare their names and adorn our Easter altar.  The lilies are $20 each.  Contact the Church office to 
reserves yours during regular office hours.  You can remove your lilies from the altar after mass on 

Easter Sunday and take it home in memoriam to celebrate His Glorious Resurrection with family & 

friends.  

*********************************** 

 

HOLY THURSDAY VIGIL:  A sign-up sheet has been placed on the table in the rear of the church to 

sign up for vigil following mass on Holy Thursday. 

 
*********************************** 

 
The faith communities of St. Joseph & St. Anthony offer sincere condolences to the Bernard 

family for the loss of their loved one, Mrs. Frances Bernard.  Please keep Mrs. Bernard and her 
family in prayer. 

 
This concludes our announcements 

 Please refer to today’s bulletin for additional information 


